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NOTIFICATION

In pursuant to the notification no. MoE/DoS/HRD/07/2022/4051 dated 28th February 2022, the
Ministry of Education would like to inform that the deadline for the submission of the promotion
proposals falling due on 1st July 2022 has now been extended from 04th April 2022 to 15th April
2022.

The extension of the deadline is in view of the inconveniences caused for the individuals in
submitting the documents by the earlier deadline due to lockdown in some Dzongkhags and
Thromdes. The extension of the deadline is anticipated to provide adequate time to fulfill all the
procedural requirements by the Dzongkhag/Thromde Administration prior to submission of the
proposals to the Ministry.

This is issued as per the decision of the 340th HRC meeting held on 22nd March 2022.
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